Dear Members,

Ruby & Diamond course will reopen on Saturday, 22 September.
Jade course will be closed until further notice.

The Club would like to thank all the members and staff who
volunteered their time for the cleanup effort.

Club Management

20 Sep 2018
Ref: DBGC/Notice/050/18







Dear Members,

All the staff are working hard to clean up the affected areas and
the Club will resume normal operations as soon as possible.

Thank you for your patience and understanding.

Club Management

19 Sep 2018
Ref: DBGC/Notice/049/18




